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Tel:01-627 4508. 3rd Floor,
24-28, Clapham High Street,

(Voltaire Rd.Entrance),
Clapham SW4 7UR.

20th July 1984.
Dear Friend, CBFTRR/TIC SUBSCRIPTIONS.
CBFTRR/TIC subscribers have been «pceii/in|) our bulletin. A new

fortnightly TAMIL INTERNATIONAL fiafces Its debut before the

Tamil International reading people at a point of time when the

Tamils of Sri Lanka wait anxiously <4 the cross-roads of History.

We propose to send a copy of the fortnightly to all our subscribers

free of charge. The subscribers will also receive any special bulletins.

We hope that you would welcome the new magazine.
<t

Thanking you for your co-operation.

Yours Sincerely,

INFORMATION OFFICER.

www.tamilarangam.net
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